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School

This letter introduces Erin Baillie and Devon Martin as representatives of Deep Cove
Elementary School.

Working with the school, they have been authorized to solicit donations for Deep Cove
School's Annual Christmas Fair. Our Christmas Fair is sponsored by Deep Cove Parent
Advisory Council, and is our school’'s major fundraiser.

While absent for the past three years, we are grateful to once again offer this
well-known community tradition on Friday, December 2nd, 2022 . It is very well attended
by North Saanich and Sidney students, parents,extended family, as well as other
members of the Peninsula community at large.

While a great event that brings community together, please know that all donations go
directly in support of student learning, and growing meaningful programs for children at
school. Donations support outdoor and nature learning, innovative teaching, athletics,
fine arts instruction, young engineers in science, and more.

Your support for Deep Cove School is greatly appreciated and we thank you in advance
for considering a donation. You can contact the school, or reach our PAC president,
Tara Keeping, at tarakeeping@gmail.com if you have further questions.

Respectfully,

Py Jury

" Principal

Ecole Deep
Cove School




